Adam Shroff

From: Barbara Thorburn

Sent: May 5, 2023 11:10 AM

To: Adam Shroff

Subject: Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee

CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMALIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, report it with the
Report Message button in Outlook.

Dear Adam and Committee Members,

It has come to my attention that instead of resigning from this committee, | have the opportunity to request a leave
of absence due to my inability to attend the next two committee meetings (May and June)

If the Committee deems this acceptable | would greatly appreciate this option.
Therefore, please consider my request for a leave of absence for the next couple of months.
Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Thorburn



